
Public Notice  

Village of Iola 

180 S. Main St • Iola WI 54945 

Personnel Committee 

 

This meeting and all other meetings of the Village Board are open to the public. Proper notice has been 
posted in accordance with Wisconsin Statutes so the citizenry may be aware of the time, place and agenda 
of this meeting The Village Board asks that all participants of this meeting silence their cell phones until 
after the meeting had adjourned.  If you wish to attend in person, please contact the village clerk’s office at 
(715) 445-2913 for guidelines on attending in person or if you need special accommodations. 

 

A special board meeting of the Iola Village Board Personnel Committee will be held on Monday 
September 21st, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. at the Iola Community Center and online. 

 
Agenda:  

Replacement of Police Chief 
 
 
Betty Aanstad, Village Clerk 
Village of Iola 
 
Posted: Friday, September 18th, 2020 
 
 


